
2024-2025 Annual AHERA Notification 
October 1, 2024 

 
 
This notification is presented to school staff, parents/guardians, parent, teacher and employee 
organizations, vendors, and temporary workers and/or contractors, pursuant to requirements of 
the Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act (AHERA).  Mobile County Public Schools are 
AHERA Regulated Facilities. 
 
In 1986 Congress passed AHERA. As a result of this Act, MCPSS facilities were inspected for 
asbestos containing building materials and their conditions assessed. The materials are 
periodically re-inspected and re-assessed pursuant to AHERA. 
 
Pursuant to Federal Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) mandate, as required by 40 CFR 
763.84(c) and 40 CFR 763.94(g)(4), this letter is to acknowledge and notify you of the MCPSS 
AHERA asbestos Management Plan, which documents all performed or planned asbestos related 
inspections, response actions and post-response action activities, including periodic re-inspection 
and surveillance activities that are planned or in progress, within the school district. 
 
All asbestos information and the specific Management Plan for each school is available for 
inspection in the front office of that school and at the MCPSS Central Office Facilities 
Department. 
If you have any questions, please direct them to the MCPSS Asbestos Coordinator Contact 
Person 
(Currently Michael Griswold – 251-221-4650). 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Chresal D. Threadgill 
Superintendent 
Mobile County Public Schools 
 


